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A FRIEND SAYS HELLO
Dear Editor :

I have enjoyed each issue of the 
Quarterly and am very thankful for the 
thoughtfulness of Sergeant Stephens 
and his wife for subscribing to the 
magazine for me. When they were 
stationed at Meadow Lake and Lloyd-

LETTER OF APPRECIATION
Dear Editor :

I have been requested by the officers 
present at the funeral of S/Sgt. J. M. E. 
LeMay, who died October 6, 1981, to 
express to the Headquarters Special 
Constables their appreciation for a job 
well done. Members of the bearer 
party, who represented us all, per­
formed a difficult task in a most credi­
ble manner. They also established, to 
my knowledge, a Force precedent in 
that never before have Special Con­
stables been requested to be pall­
bearers for a regular member.

Those of us who with members of the 
Corps of Commissionaires attended the 
service were pleased to be given the

opportunity to show our respect for 
S/Sgt. LeMay and his family.

Thank You, 
Cpl. E. N. Seney 
NCO i/c Physical Security Unit

Dear Editor :

I would like to take this opportunity 
to express my appreciation for the 
many cards of sympathy, floral tributes 
and moral support shown at the time of 
Ole's death. The true spirit of com- 
raderie and love within the RCMP and 
the provincial and various municipal 
police forces has certainly been shown 
through yet another tragic and 
needless death. Also sincere thanks for 
the many contributions to the Terry Fox 
Fund and to the Education Trust Fund 
which has been set up for our two 
daughters. Your true concern has made 
our sorrow that much easier to bear. 
May God bless you all.

Yours truly,
Lindsey, Karen and Kirsten Larsen

ST. ROCH
Dear Editor :

Parks Canada operates the famous 
RCMP patrol vessel, St. Roch, as a 
National Historic Site and every year we 
average 95,000 visitors. We are trying to 
update our list of those who served on 
the St. Roch, and are asking all crew 
members to write and tell us when they 
were on board and what they did. As 
well, if they can include names and 
dates of any other crew members and 
any stories they might have, of life on 
board. Letters should be sent to :

St. Roch National
Historic Site
1905 Ogden Street 
Vancouver, B.C.
V6J 1A3

Sincerely,
D. C. Stewart,
Area Superintendent,
B.C. Mainland, Southern

Letters to the Editor


